Checkpoint Systems, Inc.
101 Wolf Drive, P.O. Box 108
Thorofare, NJ 08086
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Long Term Confidentiality Request Letter

April 16, 2018

MET Laboratories, Inc.
914 West Patapsco Avenue
Baltimore, MD 21230

RE: CONFIDENTIALITY REQUEST FOR EAS Detection System/Model# NP10 and NP20
and FCC ID: DO4NEO

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter serves as an official request for confidentiality under sections 0.457 and 0.459 of
CFR 47. We have requested that the

Block Diagram
Board Schematics
Theory of Operation

required to be submitted with this application be permanently withheld from pubiic review.
The above materials contain trade secrets and proprietary information not customarily
released to the public. The public disclosure of these matters might be harmful to the
Applicant and provide unjustified benefits to its competitors.

Please contact me if there is any information you may need.

Sincerely,

I

Peter Bremer

Vice President, R&D Worldwide
Checkpoint Systems, Inc.

Tel. +1.856-384-2344

Fax +1.856.384.2366

Ermail. Peter.Bremer@checkpt.com




